Biodiversity Spending in Palau
2011 Reporting
Palau
 reported on budgetary allocations by national and local Governments as well as different sectoral ministries:


The National Government appropriates approximately 1.4 million fiscally to environment related programs within ministries. This figure includes staffing, operations, and programs. 

Budget reviews occur yearly during budgets appropriation by the Palau Congress. There are also program reviews within each ministry or agency for progress, effectiveness, and implementation. However, there 

Thus far actions taken on biodiversity have not stemmed directly from the actions taken by the CBD, but from an obvious need to protect Palau’s resources and biodiversity. This is why several activities/programs are ongoing but not directly stemming from Palau’s involvement in the CBD. However, with increasing budget constraints allocations towards various projects is being decreased. Therefore Palau is looking at other options to sustain environmental/biodiversity projects such as the PAN, through incentives like user fees.
� Palau (2011). Third National Report, 143 pp.





2

